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                              2010 SHOW CALENDAR 
                                         All shows start at 8 a.m. 
 

July 3,4 Bill Cody Arena, Tri State Fairgrounds Bill Martin 

Aug. 7,8 National Center, Tri State Fairgrounds Brad Wilson 

Sept. 18,19  Abraham Equine  

Oct. 30 Jones Quarter Horses, Amarillo  

                                 

 Here are the new Committees formed from our Board of Directors meeting 
On Feb. 26, 2010. Congrats!!!! 
Awards: Buddy Thomas, Julia Baca, Sherry Graham 
Youth:    Bonnie Abraham, Julie Baca  
Scholarship: Mark Pearson, Ann Marie Pearson, Penny Carpenter, SkipJones 
Judging: Skip Jones, Ralph Depew, Jim Cogdell 
Cattle:     Skip Jones, Buddy Thomas 
Banners:  Buddy Thomas, Sherry Graham 
Banquet:   Kate Robinson, Elaine Jones, Bonnie Abraham 
 
Blazing Saddle Officers are President Roger Brandt and Vice President Luke 
Abraham. Congratulations on your new Offices!!  Group members need to be 
thinking about possible fund raisers and activities for the year. The more we 
build, the more we can do with awards and scholarships!!!  
 
REMEMBER: For all you college students and High School Seniors you can 
apply for the scholarships contact Skip or Jim. 
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Inside Story Headline 

 

 

“ 

 Host Hotels: Sleep Inn & Suites 806-242-7777and Fifth Season Inn 806-358-7881. Please 

Help me make our newsletter more informative. All information and comments are greatly 

appreciated. E-mail me @ adcock1@dishmail.net or call me @806-662-4577. 

 

                    BOX K 
                    RAFTER 3 
                    BRENDA MICHAELS 
          STRATFORD FEEDYARD 
            MICRO BEEF 
           CACTUS FEEDYARD 
                     FORTY-SEVEN 
                  SIMS FENCING 
           FRONTIER FEEDYARD 
                     MERIAL 
 

  

 We constantly struggle to get a cattle count on Sundays. We want to have fresh cattle for all classes, 

but without your help by signing up early in the day we either  end up not having enough or having to 

pay for cattle we didn’t  use. It is imperative that you sign up or scratch early in the day on Sunday!! 

 

 

 

I would like to thank everybody for all the support with the Blazing Saddles youth bake sale, both 

Buyers and Bakers.  It was a huge success .  I would like to thank Bonnie Abraham for running 

the sale all weekend, without her it wouldn’t have been possible.  In addition, I would like to thank 

Julia Baca, who along with Bonnie helps all of us raise money and keep our club going.  Our club 

would not be here if it weren’t for their combined efforts.  Thank you to everyone that has supported us, 

we greatly appreciate it. Roger Brandt. 
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ABRAHAM EQUINE 

LARSON CUTTING HORSES 

TEJAS  TRADING 

INTERSTATE BANK 

SHERING PLOUGH  

INTERVET 

                                 MOBILE VET 

JEFF SMITH SADDLES 

WEST TEXAS WESTERN WEAR 

METALLIC CAT 

ALLSUPS 

WHITEFACE FORD 

SLEEP INN & SUITES 

FIFTH SEASON INN 


